
Dear Wyverns, 

I hope you all had the best festive season possible under the circumstances and are keeping safe.  

As you know all club activities during 2020 were cancelled due to Covid and the situation has if 
anything worsened at the start of 2021 with very high numbers of cases and sadly numerous 
fatalities. However, there is light at the end of the tunnel with the rollout of the vaccination 
program. 

With all this in mind we recently held our first committee meeting of the year, it was of course a 
virtual meeting held on the Zoom platform. 

The committee agreed that the Rigging Party, The Easter Cruise & The Tony Tomkins Cruise cannot 
be held this year. 

At this stage we do not know whether we will be able to hold the Summer Cruises, Club Races and 
Training Weekend.   

We’re going to hold the next committee meeting on 20th March, when perhaps we’ll have a better 
idea of the Covid situation, the Vaccine rollout progress, and its effectiveness. 

If we get to the point where we consider there is a reasonable possibility that some cruises could go 
ahead, we will poll the membership to find out how much interest there is before making any firm 
plans. 

The calendar as it stands is attached. 

Best Wishes 

Andy Garnham 

GWYC Commodore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


